Girls Swim Committee 
Minutes
6/17/21


1. Welcome - Joe Velardi welcomed everyone to the zoom meeting.
2. Minutes - The committee approved the minutes from the June 9, 2020 meeting and the August 8, 2020 meeting.
3. Tournament Director - 
c. Joe let the committee know that John O’Connor has stepped down as the girls’ swim tournament director. 
c. Joe, on behalf of the committee, expressed his appreciation to John for his work and dedication to the CIAC and high school swimming.
c. Scott Butler has agreed to take over as the Girls’ Swim Tournament Director. Joe thanked Scott on behalf of the committee for taking on the responsibility.
1. CIAC Committee Structure-
d. Joe reviewed the document from the CIAC outlining the functions of CIAC Sport Committees
1. COVID Modifications for 2021-
e. The CIAC is moving forward with next season under the premise that fall sports will proceed normally unless the department of health tells us otherwise.
e. The one modification is that all ticket sales going forward will be sold online. This was done for spring sports and was a great success. It will be noted in the tournament packet that ticket sales for the swim championships will be online.
1. 2021 Tournament Packet-
f. The Committee spent a great deal of time going over the entire swim packet.
f. Joe will update the changes and send them to Judy Sylvester.
f. Scott will confirm all the sites and dates and get them to Judy Sylvester.
1. Next Meeting
g. The committee agreed to meet on Thursday, December 9, at 3:00 pm via zoom.
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